
Kennedy, Erin 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kennedy, Erin 
Monday, July 01, 2019 10:52 AM 
rickb@spicergroup.com 
Additional Information Needed to Amend Your NRC License 

Good Morning Mr. Born, 

Thank you for taking the time to discuss the amendment request that you submitted with me this morning. As 
we discussed on the telephone, I will need some additional information to complete the removal of the location 
listed on your license. Please provide a signed and dated response letter no later than Wednesday, July 10, 
2019. 

In order to remove a location from your license that is no longer in use, please provide the following: 

• a list of the gauges (including the serial numbers) that have been stored at this location 

• a discussion of the historical leak test data (have you ever had a leaking gauge at the 
location?) 

• a statement that all of the radioactive material has been removed from the location 

• the most recent leak test results for all of the gauges stored at that location 

Please be aware that you cannot store radioactive material at your new facility until this amendment has been 
issued. You must remove all of the radioactive material from the old location before I can remove the location 
from your license. In the interim, your gauges would need to be stored at one of the other locations listed on 
your license. If this is not feasible, I can add the location as requested and after that amendment has been 
issued, you can submit another amendment request to remove the location. 

As we discussed on the phone you can submit a signed and dated letter to me as an email attachment or you 
can provide a fax to (630) 515-1078. Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

Thank You, 

&wt'K~ 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
Health Physicist- Materials Licensing 
Email: erin.kennedy@nrc.gov 
Office: 630-829-9876 
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